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EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD – PHASE 1 OF THE SOCIO-ECONOMIC IMPACT ASSESSMENT 

SYSTEM (SEIAS) 

On 20 May 2021, the Department published a request, reaching out to external stakeholders in the fishing industry, 

as well as to interested and affected stakeholders soliciting inputs or comments on the Draft Phase 1 documents 

as part of the review of the General Policy on Allocation and Management of Fishing Rights: 2013, the Policy for 

the Transfer of Commercial Fishing Rights and the Fishery Specific Policies for fisheries sectors that are due for 

re-allocation in 2021. The original due date for the initial submission of inputs was on Thursday, 27 May 2021 at 

16h00. 

Representatives of various Fishing Industry Associations have approached the Department requesting extension 

to comment to allow for more consultation time with their members. The Department has considered the request 

and hereby agrees to extend the comment period by an additional two (2) weeks. Submission of written comments 

should be received by the Department on or before 16h00, Thursday, 11 June 2021 and submitted via email to: 

FRAPSEIAS_2020@environment.gov.za 

All the Draft SEIAS Phase 1 documents for the General Policy on Allocation and Management of Fishing Rights: 

2013, the Policy for the Transfer of Commercial Fishing Rights and the Fishery Specific Policies have been posted 

on the department’s website. Copies are also available at the Compliance coastal offices of the Fisheries 

Management Branch of the department. 

Further consultation on Policy imperatives will be communicated to stakeholders at a later stage. 
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